
 

Should you require further information, please contact Aude Barby 

In line with the FEI Officials’ Recommendations, the Education System for FEI Driving 

Officials has been fully revised by the FEI Driving Department, the FEI Education and 

Officials Department and the FEI Driving Committee. As a result, it will be 

implemented and effective as of 1 January 2022. 

The revision of the FEI Driving Education System, includes the reorganisation of 

functions/levels with the addition of a new level for the FEI Driving Stewards.  

As a consequence, all current FEI Driving Stewards will be automatically transferred 

up one level on 1 January 2022. 

Note that all other Driving functions (Judges, Course Designers & Technical 

Delegates) keep the same level structure.  

 

The 2022 Driving Stewards Transfer Chart: 

 

The Change in levels organisation for Driving Stewards is also reflected in the 

FEI Driving Rules, as per the proposed FEI Driving Rules for 2022. 
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